
Are you looking to help shape the direction of 

your child’s school? 

Do you have the drive, passion and enthusiasm to 

help make a real difference? 

Have you thought about being a school governor 

but not sure of what it entails? 

Rebecca Cheetham are looking for 

PARENT GOVERNORS 

What do Governors do? 

Governors work in partnership with the Headteacher of the school to manage the school. 
Their duties include:  

agreeing the school improvement plan;  

deciding how the school budget will be set;  

setting aims for the curriculum (what is taught);  

recruiting senior staff; 

agreeing school policies, e.g. on equal opportunities, health & safety; etc. and  

providing information to parents.  

What commitment is needed?  

Governors attend one or more full governing body meetings per term, plus committee 
meetings and visits to the school. Governing body meetings are mostly held in the 
evening. The term of office for individual governors is between 1 to 4 years. 

If you feel this is something you could commit to, please ask for a 

nomination form from the Rebecca Cheetham Nursery front office. If 

you would like further information please contact Georgina through 

The Tapscott Learning Trust via email at: georgina.neil@ttlt.academy 

DEADLINE FOR NOMINATIONS: Thursday 28th March 2024 
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